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Thank you for your inquiry on the Special Immigrant Visa
(SIV) program. You are receiving this message in
response to the email you sent to the
AfghanSIVApplication@state.gov
<mailto:AfghanSIVApplication@state.gov> email
address. Please review information below. You will not
receive a response if the answer to your question is
covered in this message.

The U.S. Embassy in Kabul suspended operations on
August 31, 2021. While the U.S. government has
withdrawn its personnel from Kabul, we will continue to
assist U.S. citizens and their families in Afghanistan from
Doha, Qatar. We will also continue our efforts to help
Lawful Permanent Residents, immigrant visa applicants,
and the many Afghans who have stood with us over the
years, who are seeking to leave Afghanistan, including
applicants for Special Immigrant Visas.

Our commitment to the people of Afghanistan is
enduring. We will continue to press for an orderly
transition of power to an inclusive government, especially
women and minorities, with broad support. We will use
every diplomatic, economic, political, and assistance tool
at our disposal to ensure the Taliban honors its
commitments to uphold the basic rights of all Afghans
and support continued humanitarian access to the
country.

Consular services, including visa services, remain
available outside Afghanistan. If you would like to
transfer your immigrant visa case to any U.S. embassy or
consulate outside of Afghanistan, please submit your
request here: https://nvc.state.gov/inquiry.
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